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1 Introduction 

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Energy (the “Ministry”) launched the 

Information Gathering Exercise (“IGE”) on 21 November 2018 to invite parties who 

may be interested in developing new generation capacity within Eswatini. The IGE 

process does not form part of any procurement process but will be used to help 

inform the Ministry on sector policy and planning. 

2 Extension of deadline for submission of IGE responses 

Based on the keen interest and positive responses received by the MNRE from 

interested parties, the Ministry hereby extends the date for submission of the IGE 

responses to 5:00pm (CAT) on 31st December, 2018.  

Responses to the IGE should be submitted electronically to:  

Ms Lindiwe Dlamini 

Chief Energy Officer  

Department of Energy, Ministry of Natural Resources and Energy   

Email: energyeswatini@gmail.com  

Please mark all responses with the subject line: “Response to MNRE IGE – [Name of 

respondent]”.  

The Ministry requests that IGE responses and supporting documents should be 

submitted in English. It is requested that attachments do not exceed 5MB per email 

message.  

Information provided by respondents in response to this IGE will be considered and 

treated by the Ministry as confidential and will not be disclosed, other than to 

Government stakeholders in relation to the sector planning process, without the prior 

consent of respondents.  

The Ministry wishes to thank all respondents for their responses and for assisting 

them in its fulfilment of its policy and planning mandate.  


